
Michael School News- 05.11.18

Work Hard, Aim High, Have Fun! 

Dear parents/ carers,

	 

	 It is already the second half term! This is 
a particularly exciting and busy time with 
Christmas parties, the Nativi-Tea cafe opening 
its doors again and of course our nativity play. 
The children have chosen some fantastic themes 
for this half term too so there will be so much 
fantastic learning happening! It has been lovely 
to see those of you who have been into school to 
take part in exit points being pirates, using your 
senses or flying to Paris! There will also be 
opportunities to come in to share in your 
children’s learning this term. 

	 On Sunday 11th November, some of the 
children will be attending the Remembrance 
service at the church. A group will be singing and 
our head boy and girl will be laying a Poppy 
wreath on behalf of our school. All of our 
recycled bottle poppies will be on display too, 
thank you for sending them into 

school. MHK Alf Cannan will be 

presenting all of our children with 
commemorative 50p coins on Friday

morning also so they will be bringing 

them home to show you. 

	 We are also delighted to welcome our new 
caretaker who has started with us today 
(Monday). Mr Riley is very much looking forward 
to meeting you and the children and I am sure 
you join us in welcoming him. 

	 

Thank you for your continued support, 

K. Riley


Reminder- Community Fireworks


	 	 Just a reminder that we will be 	
	 	 holding our annual Michael Community 
	 	 Fireworks Display on Friday 9th 
November starting at 7pm in the playground. We 
will again be selling raffle tickets for £1 for any 
children who would like to win the opportunity to 
start the fireworks display this year! Please come 
to the office to buy your tickets. We hope to see as 
many of you as possible- please bring all of your 
friends and family too! 

Christmas!


	 Christmas will be with us before 
we know it so this week we will be 
allocating scenes and parts to classes 
for our Christmas performance this year 
of ‘Lights, Camel, Action!’ 

	 We know how hard you work to 
provide your children with fantastic 
costumes so we will let you know their 
parts as soon as possible so you will be 
able to get organised. Please let your 
child’s teacher know if there is an issue 
with costumes or if they will be absent.


The show will take place on Tuesday 
11th and Wednesday 12th December 
during the afternoon, with one other 
evening performance on Wednesday 
12th also. 

Tickets for the performances will be 
available from the office from Monday 
19th November and a further letter with 
order slip will be sent out next week. 
Tickets are free, there will be a retiring 
charity collection. We look forward too 
seeing you there! 

Sport for Champions

We are lucky to have many children in 
school who love taking part in sports, so 
we have arranged for a professional 
athlete to come and speak to the 
children later this term! The children will 
be finding out all about the ‘Sports for 
Champions’ programme on Tuesday 
before they visit and will be bringing 
home with them a sponsor form. The 
pupils will be taking part in a fun sports 
session with the athlete when they visit 
so we hope they can collect some 
sponsorship for them completing the 
challenge! Please see the sponsor form 
for more details. It will be amazing for 
the children to hear what it takes to 
become a professional athlete! 



